
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 On March 9th, 2022, The Department of Economics conducted an extension activity at Peace 

Village Pinangode, where they took care of destitute old parents. The activity aimed to promote 

the welfare of elders by providing them with physical and emotional support. The volunteers of 

the department spent the day engaging in various activities such as cooking, cleaning, and 

spending quality time with the elderly residents of the village. The activity was successful in 

providing the elderly with a sense of belonging and care, which helped to uplift their spirits. 

The event was an excellent opportunity for the department to give back to the community and 

promote social responsibility among its students. 16 students along with their 5 teachers 

participated in the visit.  
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Students and Teachers in front of the Peace Village 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


